
October 4, 2018  

To Whom It May Concern: 

After several intense meetings with the sellers and our design team, I respectfully request a 
withdrawal of ZC#18-011 and that the City Council take no further action on the zoning change 
application. 

We appreciate the patience of the Council and the adjacent homeowners. We thoroughly 
understand the wishes and desires of the homeowners.  Unfortunately, with a substantial 
reduction of residential units plus the cost of land and development, this project is no longer 
economically feasible. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Feuling 
Developer 




